
Company Name Rx Logix

Registration Period Start Date 2023-01-02

Registration Period End Date 2023-01-03

About Company

RxLogix is a leading global Pharmacovigilance consulting
firm involved in product development and drug safety
consulting services to various pharmaceutical, biotech,
CRO’s and medical device companies of all sizes to define
their business processes. We cater end to end solutions
and analytics and reporting tools for implementing drug
safety systems which helps them to run their business
efficiently by meeting their regulatory compliance of
various regulatory authorities and strategizing their bu

Website www.rxlogix.com

Date Of Campus 2023-01-04

Venue Physical

Joining 2023-02-20

Job Title Associate Business Quality Analyst (Testing/ Consulting)

Employment Type Full Time

Eligible Degree

Eligible Branches B. Tech (CSE, IT, ECE, EE, Biotech)

Eligible Criteria 70% and above (10th, 12th and B.tech (no diploma))

Roles & Responsibility

Provides business, functional, and technical support with
all aspects of application testing & consulting services,
which include: o End to end system testing activities o
Understanding of application and business process for
translating into test scenarios o Formal system validation
(OQs, PQs and IQs) and other SDLC documentation
activities like authoring Test Strategy, Test Plan,
Traceability Matrix, Test Summary Report, etc. o Authoring



 

and executing automation/manual test scripts o Issue / b

Service Aggrement, If Any Yes

Other Skill
Experience with MS Office (Excel, PowerPoint, Word),
SharePoint. • Experience with Oracle Database • SQL
knowledge

Package
5LPA + 1 Lac Retention Bonus (Paid After Completion of 2
Year)

Location Noida 125. (Work from Office)

Recruitment Process Online Test, GD, Interview

How to Apply
Login to Amizone and go to the respective company in the
placement tab and click on the "Apply"button to register

Represntative from ATPC(For any
Guidance/ Query)

Ankur Thukral

[Click Here To Apply]

Best Wishes

Anjani Kumar Bhatnagar

Amity Technical Placement Centre

Room # G - 02, E-2 Ground Floor

Amity University Campus, Sector - 125, Noida,  UP - 201313

Tel: 0120 4392183 | Email Id: ajbhatnagar@amity.edu | Website : www.amity.edu / placement  

https://student.amizone.net

